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The San Luis Obispo County Child Care Planning Council, in partnership with families and the community, plans for and 

promotes the highest quality and accessible services for the care for all children and youth. 

**Special Executive Committee Meeting** 
March 16, 2020     1:00 – 3:00PM 
Child Care Resource Connection 

805A Fiero Lane, San Luis Obispo, CA 93401 
 

  MINUTES 

 
Members Present:  
Lauren Thorne 
Katie Mervin 
Cherie Fields 

Michelle Balter 
Michelle Holm 
Lisa Fraser 

Sheri Wilson 
Mika Buchanan 
Melinda Sokolowski 

 
Guests:  
Shana Paulson Wendy Wendt
             
Staff: 
Raechelle Bowlay   
 
Meeting called to order by Council Chair, Lauren Thorne, at 1:04 PM with welcome and introductions. 
 
CONSENT AGENDA 
Motion to approve consent agenda, including adoption of the agenda, made by Katie Mervin, seconded 
by Cheri Fields, and approved unanimously. 
 
 
STATUS OF CHILDREN’S DAY IN THE PLAZA AND MONTH OF THE CHILD 
Executive Committee discussion.  CAPSLO recommends cancelling Children’s Day in the Month in light of 
COVID-19.  Still awaiting official County ordinance regarding gatherings and public meetings.   
 
Motion to cancel Children’s Day in the Plaza scheduled for April 4, 2020 and redirect Month of the Child 
activities, made by Lisa Fraser, seconded by Mika Buchanan, and approved unanimously.  Staff will 
follow up and inform Council of new Month of the Child activities.   

 
ADJOURNMENT 
The meeting adjourned at 1:26 PM. 

The next Executive Committee meeting will be held on Wednesday April 29, 2020 from 9:00 – 11:00 AM 

at CAPSLO Child Care Resource Connection, 805A Fiero Lane, San Luis Obispo, CA.   

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Raechelle Bowlay, Manager 

SLO County Child Care Planning Council 


